
The purpose of the Design and Technology Teacher Education Group 
(DTTEG) is to share ‘best’ and emerging practice, encourage diverse 
perspectives and promote the development of D&T education. DTTEG is an 
unincorporated association. We are a collective comprised of university- 
and school-based teacher educators, involved with initial teacher 
education, continuing professional development and postgraduate study. 
We speak with many voices but are united in our desire to promote the 
teaching of designing, making and evaluation in primary and secondary 
school settings.

The DTTEG blog is a forum for exchanging news, ideas and opinions about 
D&T teacher education. This includes, but is not limited to:
 > D&T teacher education programmes.
 > Subject knowledge enhancement.
 > Recruitment to teacher education programmes.
 > Responding to government policy affecting D&T ITT and CPD.
 > Updates on programme developments.
 > Curriculum matters in teacher education.
 > Resources for the D&T teacher education community.
 > Early career development.

Visit https://dttegroup.edublogs.org/
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https://forms.
office.com/e/
LfgS4ex2c3

DTTEG will be holding their inaugural 
knowledge exchange symposium in June 
2025, in Birmingham, UK (date and 
location to be confirmed). Scan the QR 
code or type the URL into your browser, 
below, to complete the expression of 
interest form and find our more. The ticket 
price for the event will include a one year 
subsription for DTTEG, and is subsidised 
by Liverpool Institute for Research in 
Education [LIFE].
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